
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Appendix A 

Notification to Immediate Neighbourhood 



 
  
 
 
 

 

 

June 17, 2023 

 

RE: Saturday work between 7:00am – 9:00am at Pier West site located at 660 Quayside Drive 

 

Dear Neighbours, 

 

Please be advised that we will start work at 7:00am this Saturday, June 17. 

Between the hours of 7:00am to 9:00am, the tower crane will lift equipment in  

preparation for a full day of setup (concrete placing boom, crane brace & climbing cage). We will

ensure there is limited construction noise produced during this early work.  

 

If you have questions or concerns while this work is occurring, feel free to contact: 

Grant, Bosa Development site superintendent: 604-908-1377 

 

 

Thank you for your ongoing patience and understanding. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Grant Balacko 

Site Superintendent  
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